
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

We are looking forward to a busy week. Please read the following: 

 

Looking ahead: 

Monday 11/13 is the beginning of Trimester 2 and Friday report cards will go home. 

 

Tuesday is the Retake Picture Day for the yearbook. If your student was sick or absent on picture 

day in October, they can come to school in dress clothing on Tuesday. If you wish, they can 

change after pictures are made. Pictures will be taken first thing Tuesday morning. If in Prek and 

not attending on Tuesdays, you can come in with your child for the picture in the meeting rooms 

beginning at 8am-8:30am. 

 

Wednesday an Anti-Bullying assembly will be held beginning 1:50 p.m. 

 

Thursday is the PSA Dine and Share at Cafe Zupas in Buffalo Grove. 

  

Thursday, we also are asking for Thanksgiving Feast volunteers from 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

 

Friday will be an exciting day. Students will not attend the 8:30 Mass. They will have a special 

Mass from 10am-11am. After a short break, all students and faculty will have a Thanksgiving 

Feast together in the gym. 

Our students and teachers will enjoy turkey, mashed potatoes and gravy, corn, and bread. Deli 4 

You will be catering the feast. However, we do need volunteers to decorate, serve, and help heat 

the food (if needed). 

If you can spare time Thursday evening beginning 6:30 p.m.-8:30 to help set up tables and chairs 

and decorate, and/or Friday morning from 10:00-12:30 to help heat food, serve food, and clean 

up, it will be greatly appreciated. If you are a volunteer we hope you will have some food with us 

also! Thank you always as parents/grandparents for your help. 

To volunteer sign up here: https://forms.gle/NUUXN71BwBp7kueW8 

 

We also are asking for donations to help cover the cost of the lunch. The cost averages $10.00 a 

person. Any donation, large or small, will be appreciated. Please send in an envelope before 

Friday if you are able to help. The donation is totally voluntary. 

 

Next week, we will have Parent/Teacher Conferences. Teachers are sending invitations to sign 

up for conference times. Conferences will be Monday and Tuesday. Monday is a half day for 

students. Dismissal will be 11:30 a.m. with no EDC. There is no school on Tuesday for 

conferences, and we are off on Wednesday-Friday for Thanksgiving break. 

 

There is no bus service on Monday and Tuesday for Thanksgiving week. 

Don't forget to place your hot lunch orders by November 15 for December. 

 

These are some of our December events: Santa Shoppe, Santa Breakfast, Christmas Band 

https://forms.gle/NUUXN71BwBp7kueW8


Concert, Christmas Concert (all grades will perform), Advent activities and assemblies, Saint 

Nicolas Day, Christmas Parties   


